NORFOLK SCHOOLS’ FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION

F.A.O. Head of P.E. and Teacher(s) interested in football for girls.

Dear colleague,

Negative circumstances contrived to create a situation, where the two NSFA representative squads for girls had to be discontinued at the beginning of season 2005-2006. This was in spite of a very successful 2004-2005 season for both the Under 14’s Girls and the Under 16’s Girls.

There have been recent enquiries by players, parents and teachers about the possibilities of re-introducing these squads. It has been decided to try to organise a NSFA Representative squad for Under 16’s Girls for competition in season 2007-2008. The final decision on the way forward will depend on the responses of the schools to nominate players and to the commitment of the players and their parents. 

 I would appreciate your knowledge of the more able and skilful players at your school. Please list the player(s) you wish to recommend and return the reply slip to me at your earliest convenience. (CLOSING DATE FOR NOMINATIONS- SATURDAY,7th JULY) 

It would be helpful if you discussed nomination with each individual player before completing the slip as I am only interested in those players, who are committed to attend. I hope to contact the nominated players before the end of the Summer Term to inform them of the details of the Coaching and Selection arrangements to be held early in September.

Please note that there will be a fee, payable by the player to cover the costs of the qualified coaches for The Coaching and Selection Day. The amount of the fee has still to be decided.

If there is a successful response then a squad management team will be needed. I am prepared to do all the administrative work and arrangements for and on match days. But additional support of three people is needed; a squad manager (male or female), a coach (male or female) and a first aider (female). It would be helpful if one of these positions was held by a female teacher.    

Parents, players or teachers can contact me if they need any further information.

Thank you. 

Stuart Dracup

                                                                     

REPLY  SLIP
PLAYERS RECOMMENDED FOR N.S.F.A. TRIALS U16 GIRLS

(If there is insufficient space for nominations, write overleaf.)

SCHOOL ________________________________________________________

UNDER 16 ( Y10, Y11 only as at 1st September, 2007 )

PLAYER’S NAME 





YEAR

________________________________

_______

____________________________________

_______

____________________________________

_______

____________________________________

_______

____________________________________                _______

____________________________________                _______

Please return to Stuart Dracup, Co-ordinator of  Competitions – Girls’ Football                      Humbletoft, 12 Chapel Street, Barford, Norwich, Norfolk. NR9 4AB

Telephone/Fax: 01603 759408   
 Email: s.dracup66@btinternet.com

